
 

 

2021 Spring Youth Soccer League 
 
The 2021 Spring Youth Soccer League season will look a little different from past seasons. For one the 
number of players per team will be reduced.  These changes are meant to keep the participants, your 
family, officials and staff safe.  Please abide by them. 
 
If you cannot agree to follow these protocols and guidelines, we respectfully ask that you do not 
register.  We want to offer this programming for the children and are committed to following the 
guidelines and keeping everyone safe. 
 
 
 

 

                       PROTOCOLS AND GUIDELINES 
Field Areas:  

• League games will be spread out on fields throughout Schutte Park.  All field areas of 
Schutte Park will be utilized. 

• Game and practice times will be staggered to help with social distancing. 

• Spectator circles will be painted close to designated field areas. 

• Team benches are not permitted. 

• Hand sanitizer will be available at fields. 

• Water is not provided. 

• Game balls will be sanitized at halftime and between games. 
 

Spectators: 

• Are required to wear face masks at all times. 

• Required to stay in designated circles for social distancing, face coverings still required. 

• Only members of the same household may share a circle. 

• 6’ social distancing must be maintained. 
 
Athletes: 

• Are required to wear face masks at all times, including during games. 

• Are required to social distance (minimum of 6’) when not on the field of play. 

• No high 5’s, fist bumps, handshakes or hugs permitted. 

• Should bring a personal water bottle (no sharing).  Water will not be provided. 

• Do not bring a soccer ball or any other ball to the field for practices or games. 
 
Coaches: 

• Are required to wear face masks at all times, including during games. 

• Do not bring personal soccer balls to games or practices. 

• Must help enforce COVID requirements. 

• No snacks or drinks may be distributed by coach, team mom or other. 
 

 
All protocols and guidelines are subject to change 

due to Delaware Public Health or State of Delaware regulations. 


